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JUNIOR CONCERT BAND DEBUT

Last Friday 23 March, Thomas Hassall made history!

It was the debut performance of our newest co-curricular ensemble, the Junior Concert Band, who
played at the P-2 assembly last week. This group, directed by Mr Lane, commenced rehearsing in
Week 3 of this term, and comes together to rehearse every Tuesday morning. The group is
comprised mostly of Year 5 students, who are graduates of the Year 4 Band Program. It is
inspiring to see so many of our students continue on with their music studies, and we enjoy
providing opportunities like this to students so they can purse and follow their musical journey.
The Junior Concert Band is assisted by several music tutors who also sit in during the rehearsal to
help students, and model the sound for them.

Well done to all students involved, and this is the first great performance of many to come!

Mr Byron Mark
Ensembles Manager
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